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March 20, 1919

Ms. Phoebe Hoban
N$wProduets Department
Newsweek Inte'l'na:t!onal
444 Madison Avenue
New York, N. Y. 10022

Dear Phoebe:

Thank you fo·r your If!tterof. March 15, 1979 • When I
spo~e with you in Attanta'most of our conversation had
to do with the University Sm~11 Business Bill and the
spe.ech to be given by Senator Bayh. This was at the
AWrard, Banquet on WedncJ$iay evening.

Incllj1.$htally, in the University category I was hono:f$d
to aC$ept th$ first place award.on behalf of Dr. Roy
Patterson of Northwestern University. His invention
had to do with a polymerized form of ragweed antigen B.
'qrpeople",ho sU£fe! from ragWeed alle'l'gies, this
invention could have great importance.

~etatdin~ your request for new product announcements,
this poses a very difficult problem for me, representing
university clients, and fOr all universities for that
ma~t~r. The results of s~ientific res~areh conducted
at ·~,h~ universities genel'll.l1y are not in forms where
'l;hey are r~a!iy to be announced •as new products. They
generally require substantial investments on the part
of the liCensees before tho)!' can be so announced.

Speaking on 'j)ehal£ of the University c~lillilunHy. weare
continually trying to find new and better ways to make
known the results of our. scielltifie resltlat<:h. Much of
this W'0rkholds the potenlial for long urmand far.reach~
ing economic blm,efits. ..P$r~aps you could devote part of
your news letter "!:0tlleatmouncement of sOlll~>of these
more significant sci.entific dCilvelopment.s asspeculatipns
for new products rather than new products p~r se.
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I appreciate your interest and would like to explore
further some means of cooperating with you for our mutual
benefit.

Please keep in touch.

RES/laO.

cc: "'­
M.
P.

Bremer
Rachmeler
Keenan

Very


